
01st December, 2014 

 

Dear Teacher, 

Greetings from CBSE!!! 

A Self-Assess Report has been prepared by the CBSE and Trinity College, London to facilitate you to 

analyze the performance of your students in the ASL in SA-II in 2013-14.  This analysis will assist you in 

identifying the areas in which you need to work with your students.  We will be sending you a school-

wise and student-wise report for ASL-SA-II 2014-15.  It is expected that you follow the guidelines 

uploaded on the ‘Gateway to ASL’. 

With best wishes!!! 

S/d- 

Dr. Sadhana Parashar 

Director (Academic, Research, Training & Innovation) 


